
SMS Sunday Message: January 9

Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of January 10 - 14.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family
via email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday
Messages tab.

● This Wednesday, January 12, Lynchburg City Schools will have a two-hour

early release.  Students will be released at 1:10 pm.  Staff and faculty will

complete the remainder of the day within the building.

● We have a few sporting events this week.  On Monday, January 10, our

boys basketball team will play away against Brookville  Middle School at

5:30 pm.  On Tuesday, January 11, our wrestling team will have an away

match against Linkhorne Middle School at 5 pm.  On Wednesday, January

12, our girls and boys basketball teams will play at home against Monelison

Middle School at 5:30 and 6:45 pm, respectively.  Finally, on Saturday,

January 15, our wrestling team will participate in the Heritage High School

Tournament at Heritage High School, time to be determined.  Let’s come

out and cheer our student athletes to victory.  Go Spartans!

● Sandusky Middle School is looking for parents who are willing to be a part

of our Parent/Teacher Organization and support our students, staff and

families.  If you are interested, please contact Mr. Mason at 434-515-5350,

ext. 33001 or email him at masonma@lcsedu.net.

● Our 21st Century After-school Program is about to be under way.  Specific

students have received permission slips to receive support with math and

English, as well as attend different enrichment activities.  Though we

wanted our program to begin tomorrow, Monday, January 10, we will now

mailto:masonma@lcsedu.net


begin on Wednesday, January 19.  This is to ensure that our program is

structured properly and we are prepared to provide an enriching

experience for all students.  Families whose students were selected for this

program will receive a voice message later on this week.  Please turn in

permission forms to our front office as soon as possible.  Thank you.

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events.  SMS family, let’s remember to be Respectful,
Responsible and Safe!  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is
pleased to serve our community!


